
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 271 

WASHINGTON 
X-4713 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

November 17, 1926. 

SUBJECT: Complimentary Copies of Federal 
Reserve Bu l l e t i n f o r S ta t e Bank 
Examiners. 

Dear S i r : 

Re fe r r ing to the Board 's l e t t e r 
X-4467 of December 9, 1925, on the above 
s u b j e c t , you a r e advised the Board has ap-
proved a s imi l a r arrangement f o r the year 
1927. I t i s reques ted , t h e r e f o r e , t h a t you 
send to the Board, not l a t e r than December 
15th, a l i s t of names of S ta t e bank examiners 
in your d i s t r i c t to whom a complimentary copy 
of the Federal Reserve Bu l l e t i n should be 
forwarded during the year 1927. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

J . C. Noell, 
Ass i s tan t Secre ta ry . 

TO ALL FEDERAL RESERVE AGENTS. 
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